[image: image2.jpg]


[image: image3.emf] 

[image: image4.emf]     



[image: image1.png]



My name is Karon Duckett and I will be guiding your child’s second grade learning experiences this year at Bancroft Elementary School.  This is my first year teaching and I am happy to share all my knowledge and experience with you and your child(ren).  I am proud to be a tyro and I hope I can help your child appreciate being a learner too.  If our children develop positive attitudes and a realistic perception of how they learn I’m sure they will experience success throughout this school year.  I LOVE LEARNING AND WE LOVE TO LEARN AT BANCROFT!  


As way of getting to know one another I’m asking parents or caregivers to come into the classroom on the first day to take photos to put on our tree.  Our first unit of study will be an interdisciplinary approach to Citizenship and Community.


If you can stay please do so.  There will be refreshments and a tour just for you.  PLEASE   BE SURE TO PICK UP AN INFORMATION PACKET LOCATED ON THE TABLE NEXT TO REFRESHMENTS BEFORE YOU LEAVE.


 














“Shallow understanding from people of goodwill is more frustrating than absolute misunderstanding from people of ill will.  Lukewarm acceptance is much more bewildering than outright rejection”   - Martin Luther King, Jr. from his autobiography 














Spread the News





Quotes for inspiration





Monday


Today we are learning about citizenship.


Tuesday


Today we about our rights and responsibilities


Wednesday


Field trip – Minnesota Valley Wildlife Refuge


Thursday


Today we are naming some familiar citizens.


Friday


Today we putting it all together-why it’s important to be a good citizen.























New System to access Child Care Resource and Referral Services in Hmong, Spanish and Somali…


Parents and Child Care Providers are encouraged to call 1-888-291-9811 (651-665-0150 in the metro area) for personalized support in their home language.  We are very eager to spread the word as widely as possible about a new CCR&R specific Language Access Line through Greater Minneapolis Day Care Association (GMDCA) and Resources for Child Caring (RCC)  available to assist Spanish, Hmong and Somali speakers effective August 29th, 2005.
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Reminders to Parents 





This week we will be taking a field trip to the Minnesota Wildlife Refuge to see how exercising our rights and responsibilities as an American citizen helps us.  In Math we will be graphing our experiences of the field trip and designing an area in our neighborhood to beautify.  


If anyone has any poems, books or newspaper articles or other reading material about a person you think is a good citizen, please, bring it in to share at Morning Meeting.  

















Thank You Students!














An apple tree bearing fruit






































Special thanks are due the following students:


Jay Adams for volunteering to clean up after the fall open house.


Kari Hensien for donating her checkers set to recess.


Alan Shen for baking us his grandmother's chocolate chip cookies last week.


Thank you also to Ms. Brown for bringing in the travel posters to decorate for open house.





Your child will need the following supplies this year:


3 positive words describing your child 


3 hugs daily before class starts


Reassurance of your love even when mistakes are made


Oh yeah, school supplies





Reminders to Students





Classroom Open House 


Tuesday, September 6, 7:30 P.M.


Ice Cream Social with the Faculty


Friday, September 9, 5 P.M.


School Assembly


This week we will be gearing up for a Walk-a–Thon Friday, September 25 at 6:00 p.m.  This is a great opportunity to raise money and see the neighborhood at the same time.  We will be supplying your royal blue t-shirts in the gym for those who purchased them.  Let’s go Bulldogs!  Have fun. 


 














This Week’s Highlights
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Fill out field trip permission slips


Bring money for field trip lunch


Remind your parent(s) how smart and wonderful you are





News Shorts
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Back to �School!
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This Week’s Assignments














Let’s talk Minnesota State Standards…


The Minnesota State standards for 2nd grade will be connected to every assignment your child does in class.  This is to ensure I am doing my job and your child learns what is expected at this grade level.   When you come into the classroom, please find the State Standards we are working on mounted on the parent board.  We want everyone to be comfortable with the standards because they are the glue that binds us as Minnesotans.    


























Parents Corner





























